SCSOA Meeting

October 20th, 2008

Waveny House

President Joe D’Ascanio called the meeting to order at 7:10PM.

Joe asked for approval of the minutes of the last meeting.  Dick Nelson made a motion to approve the minutes.  The minutes were approved by the board.

President’s Report:

Joe advised the board that Ken Essex was doing a game.  He asked if anyone had questions regarding the treasurer’s report. Joe reminded the board that they will vote on amendment that board present budget at the first meeting of each season.

Joe passionately stated that he would like to get back to talking soccer issues at regular board meetings.  He would like to discuss less business and allow “business talk” to be conducted at the first and last meetings.

Joe thanked all board members for submitting reports – reminded everyone that reports are mandatory and that he reads all reports.

Banquet Committee:

Joe reported that he will get together with the banquet committee to organize the banquet.  He hopes to meet with the committee within the next week.

Issues:  Joe discussed certain issues:


Fairfield Prep has a clock problem


Handball calls – board needs to be consistent – several coaches are complaining

Interpreter:  Frank Somma covered for Carl Peterson


Showed videos of some fouls and off-sides calls

President:
Joe reminded board that next meeting is a business meeting.  Steve will have assignment fees, and urged board members to bring check or cash to pay Steve. AGM is November 5th, 2008 at Waveny House.  Joe urged membership to attend so a quorum is present.

Joe announced that our board has 16 new referees.  He thanked everyone for helping to recruit outstanding group of new referees.

Motion was made to adjourn meeting.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:05pm.

Respectfully Submitted

Lisa R. Schanzer - Secretary

